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I hope this letter finds you and your families Wel\m that you have all had an opportunity to review our reopenlng

plans and protocols for students returning to school. | would like to thank all of you for supporting your children
through this unprecedented period. We are all aware of how important it is to ensure that safety procedures are
followed and monitored closely when students are in school.

As we are following KHDA safety protocols and procedures when reopening the school, we want our parents to
know that we have a Health and Safety Team in place that consist of the following;

1. Health and Safety Office:

Name: Ms.Faith Mbithe Contact number: 0567123386.
2. Principal:
Mrs Nazia Daha Email: (principal@newacademyschool.com).

3. Vice Principals:

VP HS Ms.Marwa Email :(marwa@newacademyschool.com).

VP MS Mr.Baligh Email: (baligh.hamdy@newacademyschool.com).
VP ELE Ms. Khadija Email: (khadija.alsayed@newacademyschool.com).
VP KG Ms. Margaret Email: (margaret.d@newacademyschool.com).

4. Nurse:  Ms Reena Email: (reena.joseph@newacademyschool.com).

We asking all parents to remain vigilant and observant for any potential signs of Covid-19, we have provided
information in our circulars that listed what is Covid-19 and ways to stay safe during our students return back to
school. If a student has symptoms of COVID-19 (a high temperature, a cough, loss of taste/smell) keep your child at
home, inform the school and contact your home doctor/medical clinic.

We have designed a designated safe place with a member of the health and safety team to ensure your child is safe
called the “wellness room”. If a health and safety team member comes into close contact with a child with
symptoms of COVID-19, they will wear the required PPE when administrating medical assistance.

We ask that you inform the school at all times. If a student falls ill during the school day and there is a possibility
that they may have contracted Covid-19, we will follow our health and safety protocols by relocating them to our
“wellness room” and take their temperature with a contactless device and the parent will be ask to come to the school
to pick-up your child.

Please be assured that should anyone fall ill at New Academy School, we have the necessary safety protocols in
place to assist them. We also expect all families to fully comply with quarantine guidelines from the Dubai Health
Authority regarding the track and trace self-isolation procedures.

We are excited to start this school year and we have all safety measures in place for the staff and students to have a
safe and successful academic school year. | hope that this letter has given you the information that you need to
understand what arrangements we have made to enable children to return to school safely.

Please review our website and school app for any additional information over the next few weeks and if you have
any additional questions, please contact via the school office (info@newacademyschool.com).

We will continue to remain diligent and update you as regularly as possible. Thank you again for your continued
support and cooperation with our full reopening plan and health and safety protocols.

Sincerely,

Nazia Daha

Principal
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